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During this time of year, our focus is on 

Brunswick Pipeline maintenance and 

ensuring the safety of our operations.  

Our team has worked diligently to ensure 

we operate safely, resulting in our sixth 

year of no-lost-time Injuries. To ensure 

continued safe operations, we also rely 

on the support and cooperation of the 

community. It is vital for everyone to 

understand the role they have in helping 

prevent accidents - you can prioritize safety 

by clicking or calling before you dig if you 

are planning any activities near our pipeline 

right-of-way. Notifying us of the work you 

are planning ensures we can work together 

to keep our pipeline safe for everyone. 

We are committed to giving back to the 

communities where we live and work. 

Here in New Brunswick, I am thrilled to 

share that 2024 will mark a significant 

milestone for Emera NB (ENB) as we 

celebrate our 15th year of operation. 

Throughout the years, we have actively 

participated in our community, fostering 

relationships and making positive 

contributions, including providing 

over $4M to various organizations and 

initiatives throughout our community. 

We look forward to commemorating 

this milestone and celebrating our 

accomplishments.  

Message from our General Manager

CLICK OR CALL BEFORE YOU DIG

Ryan O’Hara

If you are a landowner or contractor and have plans to 

do any construction on or near our pipeline  

Right-of-Way (ROW), you are reminded to call  

1-888-410-2220 or to go to www.clickbeforeyoudig.com  

at least 3 days in advance of conducting any activity 

within 30 meters (100 feet) of the Brunswick Pipeline.  

As the Brunswick Pipeline is buried below ground, 

pipeline signs are installed above ground to indicate 

the general location of the pipeline. Further, Emera 

New Brunswick does not approve of the use of the 

pipeline ROW as a vehicular trail; this applies to Quads, 

ATVs, Jeeps, and other types of vehicles as they can do 

damage to the pipeline. If you find yourself on the 

ROW while using an off-road vehicle, please exit 

at a designated pipeline crossing point  

as soon as it is safe to do so. 

As the owner and operator of the Brunswick Pipeline,  

we are committed to safety and ensuring our emergency 

preparedness. This is why we conduct an annual mock 

emergency exercise to provide emergency responders 

and Emera New Brunswick employees the opportunity 

to test our emergency response plan. In September 

2022, Emera New Brunswick held a successful mock 

emergency exercise near Rockwood Park with a number 

of external stakeholders, including the Saint John Fire 

Department. Our sincere thanks to everyone who took 

part and for helping us to continuously improve our 

emergency response plans. The 2023 mock emergency 

exercise will be held this fall in Charlotte County.  

Mock Emergency Exercise

WARNING
Natural gas
Pipeline

planning to dig
or cross...

call us first

1-888-410-2220

Obtaining Emera New Brunswick’s approval prior 

to beginning ground disturbance activities in the 

vicinity of our pipeline is not just a courtesy – it is a 

requirement of the Canada Energy Regulator (CER). 

The CER may impose fines on individuals or companies 

for unauthorized activities near a pipeline. For more 

information on these regulations, please visit the  

CER website at www.cer-rec.gc.ca  



Emera New Brunswick was once again proud to 

support the Soap Box Derby in support of Partners 

Assisting Local Schools (PALS) to raise money for 

youth opportunities within our community. This year, 

the Emera New Brunswick car was driven by a racer 

from Big Brothers Big Sisters! 

Soap Box Derby

Charlotte County Fall Fair 
The Charlotte County Fall Fair is a celebration of 

rural living, hosted at the beautiful Ganong Nature 

Park. Emera New Brunswick has supported the 

park and this event for many years. Thank you to 

the many wonderful community organizations for 

their participation in this can’t-miss family event. 

United Way 
Leadership Award

We are thrilled to be this year’s recipient of 

the United Way Major Frank Ervin Leadership 

Award. Major Ervin was the Executive Director 

of the United Way for 16 years, from 1975-1991. 

This award recognizes an exceptional individual, 

company, organization, or group for their longtime 

leadership role in making our community better. 

Thank you to the United Way for recognizing 

Emera New Brunswick!  

After a successful first year of United for Success, 

we decided to continue to offer these bursaries 

in 2023. We are pleased to be able to continue 

to grow opportunities for deserving students 

within our community to help eliminate barriers 

to post-secondary education. Since beginning this 

project, Emera New Brunswick has contributed 

$25,000 to assist three United Way Funded 

Partners: The Teen Resource Centre, First Steps, 

and The Learning Exchange. 

United for Succes

Dominion Park 
Emera New Brunswick was proud to donate $29,000 to 

the Dominion Park Community Association and City of 

Saint John for an accessible ramp that has now been 

installed at Dominion Park. We are excited about the 

completion of this project which will allow individuals of 

all mobility levels access to the water’s edge.  

www.emeranewbrunswick.com


